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2024 EXPECTED CLOSURES:

AUGUST 5 - 10
(YOUTH FAIR)

SEPTEMBER 20
(STREET ROD NATIONALS)

NOVEMBER 5
(ELECTION DAY)

NOVEMBER 28 - 29
 (THANKSGIVING BREAK)

DECEMBER 24 – 25
(CHRISTMAS BREAK)

DECEMBER 31 – JANUARY 1
(NEW YEAR’S)

REMAINING

2024 SATURDAY 
COLLECTIONS

8:00am–12:00pm

April 13

May 11

June 8

July 13

October 12

November 9

December 14

Waste Hauler Licensing Program

 In addition to collecting hazardous chemicals and 
electronics from residents and small businesses, the 
Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) Center also 
coordinates the Residential Waste Reduction Ordinance No. 
138 by acting as the licensing agency on behalf of 
Kalamazoo County and participating municipalities. The 
Waste Reduction Ordinance requires residential waste 
hauling companies to obtain an annual license and agree to 
provide garbage and recycling services to residents of the 
municipalities that participate in the Ordinance. Therefore, 
if a waste hauler wants to provide garbage service, they 
must also provide curbside recycling services at a frequency 
of no less than once per month. This is traditional recycling 
of corrugated cardboard, office paper, newspaper/junk 
mail, glass jars, some plastics and metals. Currently, eight 
(8) townships and villages are participating in the program.
 Among other items, the Ordinance requires licensed 
Waste haulers to report the weight of residential 
recyclables collected in each township or village to the 
licensing agency every year. This information may be an 
important piece for supporting changes to the Part 115 
Michigan Solid Waste Law which took effect March 29, 
2023. As the updated law becomes fully effective, 
municipalities will have to have a plan for showing 
measurable increases in traditional recycling and landfill 
diversion efforts. Please contact us for more information or 
if you have questions.



1ST QUARTER HHW CENTER PARTICIPATION

AN INCREASE OF 11% OVER THE 1ST QUARTER OF 2023



1ST QUARTER RECYCLING COST SHARE

* THIS IS NOT A BILL - INVOICE WILL BE MAILED OUT AT A LATER DATE *



1ST QUARTER COLLECTIONS 20231ST QUARTER COLLECTIONS 2024

Dustin Hakala is our new Household 
Hazardous Waste Technician. He has a 
background in environmental clean up and 
has worked in some very hazardous and 
unpleasant conditions, situations we hope 
to never have at the HHW Center! He is 
standing next to an 82” (6.8 foot) flat 
screen television, this is the second flat 
screen TV of this size we have received.

In contrast to the newer 
flat screen television 
pictured below, this 
reel-to-reel tape deck 
was manufactured in 
Tokyo, Japan in the early 
1970’s.
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